
Robert Stanger
1157 Seymour Avenue 

Montreal, Que.

October 12, 1952.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I enjoyed very much attending 
the lecture last evening by Sir James Irvine 

in Moyse Hall, and thank you for the privilege 

and honour of being numbered amongst those in­
vited.

Yours truly,

Robert Stanger. z
Sir Arthur W. Currie, 
McGill University, 
Sherbrooke Street, West, 
Montreal, Quebec.
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